Miami Valley Academies

Jetsetter's News

Issue No. 1 | Sept. 15, 2022



Principal's Corner

Dear Parents,

I am excited about the start of the year. Our motto is "Soaring Beyond Our Potential". We have been learning about each other and developing relationships to continue to foster a positive school climate. We have begun our academic assessments and developed our routines and procedures for scholars.

We are offering string instrument lessons (violin, viola, cello, and bass) to students in grades 2-5. Every Friday Miami Valley Orchestra Association visits our 2-5th grades to string instruments. If your scholar is interested in renting an instrument, music, and stand, please review the monthly fees on the following link:

https://www.baroqueviolinshop.com/aboutrental

Baroque Violin Shop will be holding a parent meeting at the school October 4, 2022 at 5:00 PM. If you are planning to attend, please call the office during school times.

I am asking Interested to pay Baroque Violin Shop, directly. Scholars' first practice will be Friday, October 7 at 9:30 AM. Scholars will practice every Friday at 9:30 AM- 10:30 AM.

Educationally yours, Marvis Meeks, Principal

Read more		
Page 1		



Featured Info

Into the Future

- -No school for students Sept. 23rd due to Professional Development Day for teachers.
- -School Candy Drive starts Sept. 28th
- -MVA will participate in the Moraine City Boo Bash on Oct. 15th
- -Hispanic Heritage Month starts Sept. 15th
- -Residency verification forms will be sent home Sept. 16th
- -Last day to turn in DPS Transportation reimbursement forms is Thursday, Sept. 22rd

School Candy Drive

MVA will be having a school wide month long candy drive in order to prepare for Halloween Festivities. The candy will be counted by poundage and the winning class will receive a pizza party!



Residency Verification forms will be sent home on Sept. 16th. Please fill out the required information and have your child turn it back in to their teacher or the front office.

Dayton Public Transportation

DPS Transportation reimbursement forms must be turned in by Thursday, Sept. 22nd in order for your family to receive the full reimbursement. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the front office staff.

Moraine City Boo Bash

The Moraine City Boo Bash is a community wide free event open to children of all ages. MVA will be attending this event passing out candy and other materials. If you would like more information, please feel free to reach out!





